
Dear Parents, 

Kindly note that an important Notice dated 05th May, 2024 from the CISCE, New Delhi regarding the " 

Declaration of the ICSE and ISC: 2024 Results" has been uploaded on our school website: 

stpatricksschoolasansol.com Please click on the link . For any further query please contact the school 

office at 96351629999 

 

Thank You 

Regards, 

E-Care 

SPS Asansol 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BUKDAPHJ1dq7uA9ReaE7TdeYY1gQ7Kzw/view?usp=drive_link

